
  

February 3, 2014  

City Clerk 
City of Toronto 
Toronto City Hall 
13th Floor W., 100 Queen Street West 
Toronto, Ontario 
M5H 2N2  

Sent via e-mail: Request for Municipal Significance Status

  

Please accept this as our written notification that the Danforth Business 
Improvement Area (BIA) will be hosting its 5th Annual Thrill of the Grill bbq 
fundraiser on Saturday, July 19, 2014 from noon to 4pm.  This event is raising 
funds for kidney cancer research at Sunnybrook’s Odette Cancer Centre.  

The Danforth BIA will be working with the City of Toronto Street Events 
Department to secure a road closure for this event. Danforth Avenue will be 
closed to traffic from Jackman Avenue to Broadview Avenue.  

As part of this year’s event, the BIA will be organizing beer/wine sampling areas 
within the road closure.  The total area is approximately 3 sections of 150 feet in 
length and 30 feet wide each; the area will be tented by Higgins Tent Rentals; 
and, barricaded by 3 foot high fencing.  

I will be applying for a Special Occasion Permit from the LCBO store in The 
Manulife Centre, Store #528; and, am requesting that this event be declared an 
Event of Municipal Significance.  

Thank you for your assistance with this request.  

Sincerely,  

Susan Puff 
Executive Director 
spuff@thedanforth.ca

 

416-423-4373 


